Wendy Weldon
18 Austin Pasture
Chilmark MA 02535

508 364 3457

wendyweldon@earthlink.net

April 30 2017

Paul Foley

Martha’s Vineyard Commission
P O Box 1447
Oak Bluffs MA 02557

Email: foley@mvcommission.org

Dear Mr. Foley,

Next Thursday, May 4, at 7 pm, the MV Commission will hold a
public hearing regarding Geoff Rose’s application to utilize 90 Dr.
Fisher Rd. for the Dispensary.

| urge the MVC to approve this request for Change of Use without
delay.

Martha’s Vineyard needs a dispensary and Mr. Rose has done his
due diligence in preparation for providing the residents of Martha’s
Vineyard this service. When our residents are in need of filling their
prescription for medical marijuana, they must travel off island. They
deserve to have this service provided locally.

The location is ideal, fairly centrally located and in an area zoned for
light industrial use.

Again, | urge the MVC to approve this request for Change of Use
without delay.

Sincerely yours,

Wendy Weldon



